
 

 

 

 

September 19, 2005 

 

 

Via Certified Mail, Return Receipt Requested  

 

David King 

Cable One Inc 

Ingleside 

1045 South Commercial 

Aransas Pass, Texas 78336 

 

 

Re: Election of Must-Carry, Election of Cable Channel Positioning 

 

 

Dear David King: 

 

Pursuant to Section 76.64 of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal Communications Commission, 47 

C.F.R. § 76.64, television station KORO Channel 28, Corpus Christi, Texas hereby elects “must carry” 

status on your cable system for the period beginning on January 1, 2006, and ending on December 31, 

2008.  It is our intent that this election be effective as to your cable headend or cable system located in 

Ingleside and each community served by the cable headend or cable system. 

 

Under Section 76.57(d) of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal Communications Commission, 47 

C.F.R. § 76.57(d), a signal carried in fulfillment of a cable system’s must carry obligations may be carried 

on any channel number as is mutually agreed upon by the station and the cable operator.  Station KORO 

would prefer to be carried on a mutually agreed upon channel 2 or its current channel position of 9 and 

would like to confirm the possibility of such carriage by your system. 

 

In the event that we are unable to reach agreement on a mutually acceptable channel, then television station 

KORO hereby elects, pursuant to Section 76.57(a) of the Rules and Regulations of the Federal 

Communications Commission, 47 C.F.R. § 76.57(a) to be carried on Channel 28, which is the channel 

number on which KORO is broadcast over-the-air. 

 

You may receive more than one copy of this letter in our effort to ensure that this letter reaches the 

appropriate party at your cable system.  Please contact me immediately at 361-883-2823 if you have any 

questions concerning this election. 

 

It is the desire of KORO to have excellent relationships with all of the cable system operators within our 

market.  We look forward to a continued, mutually profitable relationship with your company. 

 

Very truly yours, 

 

 

 

Anita Saenz-Carvalho 

General Manager 

 

 

 


